
Mr. Dadour Dadourian 
Inter-Royal, Incorporated 
One Park Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Mr. Dadourian: 

Octob r 29, 1973 

we gratefully acknowledge your onation of $450.00 
which you were kind enough to m.~ke to the Armenian 
Diocese. 

I have informed the Auxiliary C mmittee about the 
$100.00 which will go in uppor of their annual 
unction. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Since ely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Execu-ive Director 


